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Dr. Jean Harris’s Scranton Times-
Tribune op-ed.: 
Currently, Pennsylvania ranks 
49th out of the 50 states in its 
proportion of women elected 
to national, state and local 
government positions. Part 
of the explanation for that 
pitiful ranking is that women 
are not running. So, why do 
so few women in           
Pennsylvania, and particularly 
NEPA, run for political    
office. 
Research indicates that it  
often takes encouragement 
by colleagues, friends,      
political players and party 
leaders for a person to decide 
to run for office. Women are 
less apt than men to get   
encouragement to run,     
particularly from political 
players and party leaders. 
Even women who are as 
qualified or more qualified 
than men do not receive the 
encouragement, grooming or 
support to run that men   
receive. 

Women tend to begin their 
careers in local offices; men 
will enter at state as well as 
national levels of              

government. If local party 
leaders and political players 
are not willing to encourage 



 

Dr. Michael DeMichele Retirement Celebration  

May 2018 

Senator John Blake provides students with a behind 

the scenes tour of the Pennsylvania State Capitol. 

Political Science alumni T.J. Yablonski, Joseph     

Canamucio, and John Lavelle discuss career paths with 

current students at the Governor’s Residence. 
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